
Eden Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

I hereby certify that sufficient funds were on deposit for the payment of the forgoing bills when obligated and funds are now on 

deposit to pay the attached expenditures; ___________________ Chelsea Fulk, Fiscal Officer. 

 

______________________        _____________________         ____________________           ______________________ 

Chairman, Dave Baker                Ken Hall                                    Don Glover                                Fiscal Officer, Chelsea Fulk 

 

June 24, 2019  

8:00 pm 

 

This meeting was called to order by Chairman Dave Baker, with all present standing to recite the 

pledge of allegiance. In addition to Mr. Baker, the following Eden Township personnel were 

present; Trustee Don Glover, Fiscal Officer Chelsea Fulk and Road Supervisor Rob Nethers. A 

copy of the minutes, a monthly cash journal report and fund, appropriation and revenue status 

reports were given to the trustees. Trustee Glover moved to waive the reading of the minutes, 

Trustee Bakerr seconded the motion all voted in favor, and the minutes were filed for the 

permanent record.  

 

Public Participation:  Resident from Hunt Rd had requested an Engineer’s Study, he said they 

haven’t received it. Fiscal Officer, Chelsea Fulk, informed him it was faxed the same night of the 

last meeting. She will send again and gave a copy to the resident.  

 

Old Business: None 

 

New Business: Trustee Baker said Ohio Deferred Comp should be sending a disk to install the 

program. Fiscal Officer, Chelsea Fulk, said she has completed the paperwork and submitted the 

EIN to Shanna @ Ohio Deferred Comp. All should be complete now. Trustee Baker said he was 

asked by a member of the community if the township would like another tank for salt water. The 

board agreed they would pass, it could potentially be too much for a hazard/liability not knowing 

the condition, damage etc. 

 

Road Report: Road Supervisor, Rob Nethers, said they have been mowing, they have approx. 3-4 

days’ worth of mowing remaining to complete the 1st round of mowing. They have been fixing 

the roads from the wash out rains we have gotten. It was mentioned by Trustee Baker that in 

front of Iler’s house on Oldaker Rd there is a 2ft deep undercut of the road. Rob said they will 

need oversized concrete delivered to complete the project at the “Y” on Tarlton/Blacksnake 

Roads. Kyle could possibly deliver, will need approx. 5 loads.  

 

 

Trustee Glover moved a motion to pay bills, Trustee Baker seconded. All in favor, bills passed 

for review & signatures. 

 

Trustee Baker made a motion to adjourn, Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all Trustees 

voted in favor. The meeting was adjourned. 


